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AD-HOC COMMITTEE ON ENERGY POLICY FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN 

The above-named Committee was constituted and inaugurated by the Vice 

Chancellor, Professor Abel Idowu Olayinka, FAS, on Tuesday, 15 December, 2015 

to develop an Energy Policy that will guide the effective and efficient operation, 

management, administration, purchase, installation and utilisation of energy and 

energy devices on Campus of the University of Ibadan. 

In order to achieve its Term of Reference, the Ad-Hoc Committee intends to 

undertake a university-wide energy data collection from Sunday, 21 to Sunday, 28 

August, 2016 towards the development of an evidence-based and realistic energy 

policy for the University. 

The Committee hereby solicits the maximum cooperation of all members of the 

University community with the Energy Auditors who will be visiting Faculties, 

Departments, Centres, Units, Offices, Halls of Residence and Residential Quarters 

during the period of the exercise. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 


